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NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

BEFORE THE BRANDON DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 
 
 
A public hearing before the Brandon Development Review Board will be held on Wed., 
March 29, 2017 at 7:00 pm at the Brandon Town Hall Basement Meeting Room to 
consider a variance request. 
 
Landowners: School House LLC 
 
Applicants: Matthew & Courtney DeBisschop 

 
Requested Use: To approve a variance request to construct a 24' by 44' single family 
residence that does not meet 30' setback requirements of the Aquifer District in order to 
be in compliance under Section 503 of the Brandon Land Use Ordinance. 
 
Proposed Location: 22 Middle Road 
 
Application  #5873 (tax map: 16-20-11) 
 
Hillary Knapp, Secretary, Development Review Board 

  

 


